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Our Ref: SA: Admin-Main Office-Uniform/HAR/JOD
Date: 7th June 2022





Dear Parent/Carer,

From September 2022, we are changing our Uniform Policy so that there is a more affordable option available with regards to skirts. 

All skirts purchased from now on should be pleated, however they do not have to be purchased from the uniform shop.  As a school, we have sourced school pleated skirts from Asda that are appropriate for students to wear at Ruskin, with two skirts available for £11, depending on size. Please click on the links below to see these skirts:
Asda: https://direct.asda.com/george/school/girls-school-skirts/girls-grey-permanent-pleats-school-skirt-2-pack/GEM898182,default,pd.html?cgid=D10M2G1C10

Please remember that the skirt length should sit just above the knee. They should not be any shorter than this.

Students that are wearing the straight skirt can continue to do so until they grow out of it; we are not expecting new skirts to be purchased unnecessarily. Straight skirts are no longer available to buy from the uniform shop and should not be purchased externally. All new students from September must wear a pleated skirt.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
[image: ]
Mrs C Harrison
Senior Assistant Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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